
 
 

 

 
March 1, 2023    
        
Jonathan Faia 
Laboratory Testing, Inc. 
2331 Topaz Drive 
Hatfield, PA  19440-1936 
 
 
Dear Mr. Faia, 
 
Congratulations!  Your organization has been approved for accreditation by the American Association 
for Laboratory Accreditation (A2LA) in the mechanical and chemical testing and calibration fields for 
the tests and calibrations identified on your Scopes of Accreditation. Your Certificates and Scopes of 
Accreditation will also be added to the searchable database of accredited organizations on our website, 
www.A2LA.org.  Please note, it may take up to one business day for the newly issued certificate and 
scope to appear on our online directory.  
 
Your organization is now accredited to ISO/IEC 17025: 2017 through March 31, 2025, by virtue of the 
on-site assessment of your organization which took place February 6-9, 2023, and an evaluation of all 
activity related to the assessment by the A2LA Accreditation Council. One year prior to your 
accreditation anniversary date, you must pay an annual review fee and submit updated information 
on your organization.  In addition, A2LA must be notified in writing within 30 days at any time that 
significant changes occur in your organization's location – i.e. ownership, management, authorized 
representative, primary contact, or major facilities. 
 
As an organization accredited by A2LA, you can enjoy the benefits of using your accreditation for 
promotional and advertising purposes. The A2LA requirements for referring to your A2LA Accredited 
status may be found in document R105 – Requirements When Making Reference to A2LA Accredited 
Status located on your CAB portal along with various versions of the ‘A2LA Accredited’ symbol. As 
noted in this document, the ILAC MRA mark may only be used in economies where it is registered. 
A2LA has also made the promotion of your A2LA Accreditation easy by providing you with helpful tips 
and advice in our 'G125 - A2LA Promotion of Accreditation Information' also located on your CAB 
Portal.  Please be sure to read both documents to ensure you are maximizing the benefits of promoting 
your A2LA Accreditation. When promoting or providing proof of your accreditation, please use your 
Scopes of Accreditation, as this document details the specific tests and calibrations which are 
accredited. The Certificates are to be used for display purposes only. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to say that we appreciate your participation in the leading 
national accreditation program and we welcome your questions and feedback at any time. We are 
pleased that you have chosen to continue as an A2LA accredited organization. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Trace McInturff 
Vice President, Accreditation Services 
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